
 

 

 

 

WELCOME BACK TO SCHOOL 

On behalf of the staff at Nefertari National School, we are happy to welcome 
you to the new academic year 2025/2026. 

 

 Kindly mark this date on your calendar, Thursday 11th September first 
primary orientation day (parents only) in the school theatre at 10 am. 
Kindly be on time so as not to miss any information. 

 Please bring with you the ART supplies only that will be received from 
you before entering the theatre. 
 

We would like to inform you of the following: 

First day of school: 

• Starts for 1st Primary on Sunday 14th September 2025 at 10 a.m. 
Students will be dropped off by their parents at gate 4B (on that day 
ONLY). 

• Kindly check your son’s/daughter’s class at Gate 4B. 
• Parents are invited to accompany their children to the playground till the 

class is complete. 
• The class teacher will escort the children to the class, and parents are kindly 

asked to leave the school through Gate 4B. 
• Students will continue the school day as normal. 
• Buses departure in the afternoon at 2:20.  
• Gate students will be dismissed through Gate 2 at 2:00 pm during the first 

week. (Parents are requested to be on time to avoid street congestion) 
• Starting 21st September  gate students will be dismissed at 2:10 pm. 
• Students will receive their ID card in class, so kindly check that all info is 

correct. 
• Students are NOT to bring to school the supplies on the first day. Starting 

the 2nd day of school, they are to bring the supplies as per the timetables 
that will be published on the school platform. 

Nefertari International Schools 
CAIRO – EGYPT 

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT FOR 1st Primary 



 

 

Regular school day: 
• School day starts at 7:10 a.m. and ends at 2:10 p.m. 

• School gate will close at 7:30 a.m. 

• Please refer to the PARENT STUDENT HANDBOOK to follow the tardiness 
policy. 

• Students ID Card is very important please make sure that the students come to 
school wearing it. In case of loss or damage, kindly inform the stage coordinator to 
provide another one. 

  
 

Uniform:  
All students are expected to wear comfortable black shoes or dark blue shoes and abide by 
the uniform – code from the first day of school. 

N.B. 

1. Parents should read the PARENT STUDENT HANDBOOK published on the school 
website, print and sign the mandatory form and send it with their son/ daughter on 
the first school day. 

2. Kindly make sure all students are ready for school with short hair cut for boys, and 
no dyes or coloring for both boys and girls.  
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